
Ref: FA/UN/81/18(50)

Note No. 1007

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Belize presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honor to refer to
the Ministry's note no. 978 dated 4th October,2018 regarding Belize's delegation to the CCPR
124h Sessionforthe Consideration of the Initial Reportof Belize, on Monday 15th and Tuesday
16h October,2018.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Belize has the further honor to inform that Belize's delegation
will now comprise the following:

Head of Delegation:

1. H.E. tls. Lois Young, Permanent Representative, Permanent Mission of Belize to
the United Nations

Members of Delegation:

2. Ms. Ayesha Borland, Director of lnternationalAffairs (Policy), Ministry of Foreign Affairs

3. Ms. Stacey Martinez, Crown Counsel, International Legal Affairs, Attorney General's
Ministry

4. Ms. Melissa Rodriguez, Foreign Service Officer, Ministry of Foreign Affairs

5. Mr. Chester Williams, Assistant Commissioner of Police, Officer Commanding National
Operations and Crime

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Belize avails itself
Secretariat of the United Nations Office of the High
assurances of its highest consideration.
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